
 
Jan. 30, 2003 

Federal Communication Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Laboratories 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Attn: Mr. Steve Dayhoff 
 
Regarding to your review comments, please see the response listed as below:  
1) Please find the SAR report for your reference. 
 
I hope the attachment satisfy your requirement for reviewing this application. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Elton Chen 
Supervisor 
Intertek Testing Service Taiwan Ltd. 
E-mail: echan@itslabtest-twn.com 
 


